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July 24, 2014 

 

 

Bruce Olstad 

1497 Matilda Street 

Saint Paul MN 55117 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1497 Matilda Street  

 

Dear Mr. Olstad: 

 

This is to confirm that on July 22, 2014 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 

August 5, 2014 at 2:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall so that inspector can do an inspection to 

check on the progress of the clean up on the exterior violations and to begin rehab work which 

must be done under permit.  

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Matt Dornfeld 

 Paula Seeley 
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